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HUMAN REMAINS LOCATED 
 

Madison, WI. October 15, 2024—On Sunday, October 13, 2024 at 5:57pm, the Dane County 

Sheriff’s Office responded to the area of CTH Y and Loper Road in the Town of Roxbury after 
an area hunter discovered human remains. Members of Dane County Sheriff’s Office, including 
Detectives, Marine and Trail Enforcement Deputies, the Dane County Medical Examiner’s 
Office and personnel from the Sauk Prairie Fire Department worked together to recover the 

remains in difficult terrain. The investigation into the circumstances surrounding the death will 
continue and an autopsy was completed on Monday, October 14, 2024.  
 
The Dane County Medical Examiner’s Office is working to identify the human remains and 

additional information will be provided, as it becomes available.  
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